
Hello Activities Committee, 

  

Looking forward to when we can meet again, hopefully in July.  May/June recap bulleted 
below. 

 Term limits for some committee members expires June 30, 2020 Thanks to John 
Davis for serving on the committee and managing the monthly newsletter 
collating process and to Vince Martucci for serving as Chairman of the movie 
committee for six years. 

 Activities Dept. and Dining Services have started training on TouchTown, an 
interactive communication portal (activity programs listings, menus, reservations 
via digital signage and portals, etc).  Roll-out is anticipated in the 3rd and 
4th quarter. 

 Additional movies for FPN/Channel 732 on the first Sunday (musicals) and the 
third Sunday (Classics) was requested.  Pearl approved. Movie Committee 
agreed to provide the movies. RAC volunteers will show the movies.  

 28th Anniversary Event update:  As noted in May’s recap, Angie advised that the 
Anniversary event be moved to October in the hope that we are at PHASE 3 by 
then.  Thursday, October 22 has been selected as the date.  To maintain some 
social-distancing, three different time slots for the event will be scheduled with 
reservations required.  Preliminary meetings with the STAFF committee have 
begun and bi-weekly meetings will start in July.  If social-distancing requirements 
are still in place in October, moving the event outdoors (GVT) is a consideration.  

 Writers’ Workshop members have compiled their quarterly booklet, 
entitled; Reflections. Due out mid-June.  

 As you’re aware, LCS, Freedom Plaza’s new management company official 
changed our department name in February from Resident Programs 
to Community Life Services.  The RAC Council will use the title, Community 
Activities committee.  To be compliant, we will use both names in submitting our 
monthly RAC reports.  As customary, committee members and department staff 
will continue to KISS (Keep It Short and Simply) by referring to ourselves as the 
Activities Committee. 

 Weekly Curbside Concerts (Thursday @ GVT and Friday @ The Plaza) will 
continue until we transition to Phase 2.   A 4-piece band will perform on July 2 
and July 3 at the Curbside Concerts in celebration of the 4th of July 


